
Teresa Sorgius, RN in the GI Lab 
is Memorial Hospital and Health 
Care Center’s next DAISY Award 
Winner!

Teresa’s nominator provided an 
example of how Teresa goes “above 
and beyond standard nursing care.”  

As a DAISY Award winner, 
Teresa was gifted with a DAISY 
pin, certificate, award sculpture, 
and Cinnabons for the whole 
department.  Thank you, Teresa, 
for your dedication to your patients 
and to Memorial Hospital and 
Health Care Center!

Memorial Hospital would like to 
extend a congratulations to all 
DAISY Award nominees!

Congratu�ate
Teresa Sorgius, RN

DAISY Award Winner!

From left to right: Kyle Bennett, Executive Vice President and COO, 
Teresa Sorgius, RN (award winner), and Tonya Heim, Vice President of 
Patient Services and CNO

www.DAISYfoundation.org


